
Class 1 Homeschooling update 

Week commencing 18th January 2021 

Hello! 

It was really nice to chat to you all this week and I especially enjoyed hearing from the 

children! It is so lovely to hear what you have all been up to and I really appreciate the 

feedback on the home schooling resources. Please don’t hesitate to let me know what 

isn’t working as well as what is and I will endeavour to make improvements. Keep sending 

in the children’s work through the Class Dojo too. I really love to see what they been 

achieving at home! 

As mentioned in the school newsletter this week, CBBC are broadcasting programmes to 

support home learning. The timetable for next week is here: 

 

As we will be making a collage this week, Wednesday’s episode of Bitesize Daily may be 

useful.  The National Trust has some resources online based around Peter Rabbit and 

other characters in the series if any of the children enjoy those books. The link is 

www.nationaltrust.org.uk/features/peter-rabbit-activities-and-games-to-try-at-home.  

Reading 

I will continue to share our class story on the website and we have an extra story time 

session each Monday where we discuss a book in more detail. This week our book is 

“Tidy” by Emily Gravett which will hopefully provoke lots of discussion on how we look 

after the environment. An extra resource you may like to look at from home is the 

http://www.nationaltrust.org.uk/features/peter-rabbit-activities-and-games-to-try-at-home


Words for Life website which is provided by the National Literacy Trust and designed 

especially for parents. There are lots of interesting resources on there as well as tips 

and ideas for activities associated with reading. As Stick Man proved a popular choice 

with the children you might enjoy this video which features Axel Scheffler reading the 

book https://wordsforlife.org.uk/activities/read-and-explore-stick-man/ . May give you 

an opportunity for a quick cup of coffee! 

This week our learning will look like this: 

P.E: we will start the week by joining in with Joe Wicks. 

Phonics: we will continue to practise reading and spelling tricky words and learn the new 

sounds, “igh”, “oa” and “oo”. 

Dough Disco: if your child has a favourite song we could use for Dough Disco, please let 

me know and we will use it in class. 

Literacy: the class will be receiving a letter from David Attenborough which will 

hopefully provide a stimulus for writing as they will need to carry out some research! 

Each of the children who are learning from home should receive their own copy of the 

letter through the post on Monday or Tuesday so watch out for the postman! 

Maths: we will be learning all about volume and capacity. This will culminate in the 

children mixing their own fruit mocktail (heads up if you are out at the shops!) 

Other subjects: we will also be learning about collage, the Seasons (Winter) and 

planting some spring bulbs. So lots to keep us busy! 

I hope this is useful, but as ever, if I can be of any help, please don’t hesitate to ask. 

Kind Regards 

Miss Pearce and Mrs Mitchell 

 

https://wordsforlife.org.uk/activities/read-and-explore-stick-man/

